
1300 Diamond Dr. 

Los Alamos, NM, 87544 

October 4, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have had the pleasure for the last four years coaching Caden Thornton as part of the Los 

Alamos High School baseball team. During this experience, I have seen Caden develop into 

an outstanding student athlete whose work ethic is unmatched. Leading by example, Caden 

has become a pivotal piece to what our program stands for, both on and off the field. 

As a multi-sport athlete, witnessing Caden’s athletic ability and his drive to become a great 

baseball player, we decided to move him to our varsity team his sophomore season. During 

that time, Caden quickly adjusted to the speed of the game and immediately contributed to our 

team. Last season, as a junior, Caden was honored with First Team All-District award.  

Caden’s goal is to play baseball at the collegiate level.  He will be an outstanding addition to 

any program. Caden’s abilities can be seen on the field, but I have been thankful to see an 

even better young man grow, away from the field, over his high school career. If you have any 

questions in regards to Caden, please feel free to contact me at (505) 412-9695. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Martines 

Head Coach of Los Alamos High School Baseball 

  


